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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/10/2024  18:48:372024/4297/P SUPC Dr Pam Yuille My brother and I jointly own 4 Bacon's Lane, the house next door.

Simon Fraser, the owner of No5, invited all the owners of properties in Bacon's Lane, including myself, to see 

and discuss his plans prior to his submitting this application.We all liked his designs and, as far as I'm aware, 

all the subsequent comments from my neighbours have been positive.

I support Simon's application on the understanding he keeps his promise to me to secure our joint boundary 

prior to demolishing the existing house at No5 and subsequently to ensure adequate rain & ground-water 

drainage along it.
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